
 
PROFESSIONAL CHAPTER & BSU STUDENT CHAPTER 

 
 

Water and Education Needs in Sierra Leone: 
How Boise Can Help  

 

The Boise/Nampa Professional Chapter of Engineers Without Borders, the Boise State 
Student Chapter, and Village Hope have teamed up to improve water education and to 

develop a clean water supply, basic sanitation facilities, and a new school in a rural 
village in Sierra Leone, West Africa.  

Please Join Us: 
Boise WaterShed 

Thursday, July 24, 2008 
7:00 pm 

Featured Speaker:  
Father John Tarawali, Sierra 

Leone (pictured at right) 
 

Open to the Public  
(snacks and drinks available by donation) 

 
 

Boise WaterShed   
11818 West Joplin Road 
Boise, ID 83714 
 
 
For more information, please contact Jesse Neilson 
with EWB at Jesseneilson01@hotmail.com. 
 
 
 

All donations to EWB and Village Hope are tax deductible. 
www.ewb-usa.org     www.villagehopeinc.org 


